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I support ranked choice voting. In past elections with our two party system I have had 

to bypass my first choice because of a “wasted vote”. Wasted on a candidate who 

identifies as neither democrat or republican, and is the best choice for changing the 

present political environment which represents gridlock. We need a first, second and 

even third choices for public office. 


